Hello!
My name is Darya, I am 16 years old. 
This year the World Festival of the youth and students takes place in Russia and I really like the idea of participating. 
The organizers of the event offered us, students, to communicate directly with foreign peers and I decided to seize this opportunity.
I live in the town Kostomuksha, there are very interesting people. I study in the 10 th form and we have to learn 11 classes before entering a University.
I think about my future profession, I try something new, do various activities but I have not decided yet.
I like several things the most: music and drawing. I want to go to Art School. I would really like to attend Madonna`s concert and Nicki Minaj too.
I hope, my letter will reach its addressee and we will start communicate. We can communicate by the social networks. And we can chat by Skype, it`s even more interesting, although in the beginning it will be probably difficult, I don`t speak English very well, but I will do my best.
Darya Andrushchenko 
email:a.darja04@gmail.com
 
